
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  

Sent: Thursday, 17 December 2020 5:25 PM 

To: Vivienne Wiles <vwiles@cfmeumd.org> 

Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: (AM2019/17) Finalisation of Exposure Drafts - TCF Award 2010 

 

OFFICIAL 
 

Dear Ms Wiles 

 

Justice Ross approves your extension request.  Submissions are now due by 4pm tomorrow.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 

President 

 

Fair Work Commission  

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  

 

 

 

From: Vivienne Wiles <vwiles@cfmeumd.org>  

Sent: Thursday, 17 December 2020 4:12 PM 

To: chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov 

Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: (AM2019/17) Finalisation of Exposure Drafts - TCF Award 2010 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

(AM2019/17) Finalisation of Exposure Drafts 

mailto:vwiles@cfmeumd.org
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov
mailto:AMOD@fwc.gov.au


Textile, Clothing, Footwear and Associated Industries Award 2010 (“TCF Award”) 

 

I refer to the Full Bench decision [2020] FWCFB 6520 (“December Decision”) published 3 December 

2020 and the Final Determination for the TCF Award issued 4 December 2020. 

 

At paragraph [29] of the December Decision interested parties were invited to file any comments (by 

4:00pm, Thursday 17 December 2020) in relation to the amendments affected to the TCF Award by 

the December Decision and earlier decisions. 

 

The CFMMEU – Manufacturing Division has a primary interest in the TCF Award 2020. However, due 

to a number of circumstances it has in a position to complete its review of the changes to the TCF 

Award by the due date, today. 

 

We respectfully seek a short extension to file any comments by 4pm, Friday 18 December 2020. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Vivienne Wiles 

Senior National Industrial Officer and Co-ordinator 

 

Manufacturing Division 

Construction Forestry Maritime Mining & Energy Union  

Manufacturing Division 

 


